For your students to meet UIL guidelines (grade wise)  they need be passing all of their classes on the grade report listed.  There is a difference between districts that ended their semester before or after winter break.  Let me know if you have any specific questions.
 
If your semester ends this week:
    Your students eligibility is determined by their 3rd 6 week grade.  There is no chance to regain eligibility between that grade and our event.
 
 
If your semester ended before winter break:
    Your students eligibility is determined by their 3rd 6 week grade.  There may be a  chance to regain (not lose)eligibility at the 4th 3 wk progress report.  I need to have you send me your UIL timeline (couches have this) and I can confirm that for ya'll
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